Superintendent Leonard Whalen: Board Report for June 29, 2015
Items of involvement (not all-inclusive) since our May 2015 Board Meeting:

End May:	- We had a great “stretch run” and many yearend events and ceremonies wrapped up very well! 

Tue.  May 19th: 	- Attended High School Academic Awards Ceremony

Wed. May 20th:	- Attended Baccaluerate at HS MPR

Thur. May 21st:	- Interviewed 3 Senior’s for mock job interviews
- Attended Dawson Springs Educational Foundation meeting
- Attended Preschool Graduation

Fri. May 22nd:	- Attended breakfast with Senior’s
- Attended Graduation

Tue. May 26th:	- Met with Tim Ellis from Unifirst regarding uniforms

Wed. May 27th:	- Held Closing Day, Employee recognitions, luncheon

Thur. May 28th:	- Attended PTO Breakfast with Staff

Fri. May 29th:	- Met with Matt Lawrence from Cintas regarding uniforms
	- Attended KEA luncheon with staff

Wed. June 3rd:	- Preschool building open meeting

Thur. June 4th:	- Held meeting with Principals’

Tue. June 9th:	- Attended hearing regarding employee issue in Bowling Green

Wed.- Fri.  June 10th-12th:	- Attended State Superintendent Conference in Lexington

Mon.-Tue. June 15th-16th:	- Attended and presented at the KY Safe Schools Conference

Wed. June 17th:	- Met with Staff regarding Coaches Manuals
	- Held Administrators’ Meeting

Fri. June 19th:	- Conducted Preschool Bid Opening 

On the radar for the coming month:
	- Host rotary luncheons (not paying for food) the last Monday of each month at noon
	- Work on sale of preschool building
	- Attend KASA with our Admin Team in Louisville July 15-17
[bookmark: _GoBack]	- Wrap up “year-end” reports and begin back to school preparations for August
